
From: Ross Mattis <Ross@kenwrightcellars.com>

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from May 10...

Date: May 17, 2017 at 9:59:37 AM EDT

To: “BostonsBestBar@aol.com” <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Hi Dianna,

Tom was fantastic. I greatly appreciate the friendly and professional service.

Best,

Ross


